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Numerous times over the past several months, you have seen the publicity for the TCGS January event, 
Launching to New Horizons in 2022 and Beyond.  While we are proud and anxious to present this entire 
program to you, the TCGS officers and board members, as the rest of the world, has become very con-
cerned about the virus surge that is sweeping our state in every direction. While the omicron strain does 
not seem to be as serious as others, it is showing to be more contagious, even to those who have received 
the vaccines.  Even with as many safety precautions as possible being in place at the event, safety of at-
tendees remains our main concern.  For this reason, the decision to abort the event on January 29, 2022 
has been made.  

Please accept our apologies and any registration fee(s) which may have been made will be refunded to you 
either through your credit card or by the return of your check.  

The decision to abort the January date has been made; but we will Launch to New Horizons in 2022 and 
Beyond on April 2, 2022 at the Caldwell Civic Center.  Just as Nasa, after an aborted flight mission, comes 
back stronger, our program will as well.   January’s event was built on a solid platform - in April it will be 
even stronger.  We look forward to seeing you then.

Sincerely,

Charlene Hurta
Event Chair


